
 

 

22 June 2025  
094/Par/24  
 
 
Dear Grade 11, 12, 13 Parents,  
 
I hope you are well.  
 
Now students have completed their GCSE, GCE IAS, GCE IA2 examinations we wish to  
inform you that their school emails and seesaw accounts will remain active until the results  
are issued in August on these dates.  
 
GCE AS LEVEL CAMBRIDGE RESULTS – AUGUST 12TH  
 
IGCSE CAMBRIDGE RESULTS -AUGUST 21ST  
 
GCE IAS and GCE IA2 LEVEL PEARSON RESULTS- AUGUST 14TH  
 
IGCSE/GCSE PEARSON RESULTS-AUGUST 21ST  
 
Students are given access via email to Results Plus for Pearson and Cambridge direct. They  
must sure they can access their school email accounts. If not then inform please by email to  
admin@fpa.sch.ae. Thy need to check this by next Tuesday 24th June.  
 
Thanking you for your kind assistance.  
 
Regards,  
 
Jan Brettingham Ms  
Principal 




